
Bryce Fiorillo’s Eagle Scout Project 
Presentation
Bartley Ranch Regional Park Clean Dog Dropping Containers



How the Idea for the Project Started

I started by going to Bartley Ranch and Meeting up with Ranger Red and Ranger 
Hartman. I asked if they had any projects they needed help with at the park that I 
could use for my Eagle Project. They said that there were clean dog dropping bag 
containers that had been there for a long time. The containers had become worn 
down and needed to be replaced. 



Old Containers





New Design Requirements.

Together with Ranger Red and 
Ranger Hartman we discussed the 
design requirements that need to 
be durable and last a long time. So 
after a few design iterations We 
ended up with a prototype.





After the design was approved, Troop 15 got to work.



Once we were done building we had 12 containers.



Once we had all the 
containers we began 
installing them.  We 
only had to install six 
out of the twelve 
boxes. We gave 
Ranger Red the 
remaining six to 
install at other parks.







Special thanks to: 

● Ranger Red and Ranger Hartman for helping me coordinate and schedule the 
project.

● Western Nevada Supply for the pipe and the caps.
● Fast Signs for the stickers.
● And Troop 15 for their support and helping me build the containers. I couldn’t 

have done it without them.
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